
 

CUPERTINO SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION  
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING CANCELLATION  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Cupertino 
Sustainability Commission scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. in 
Environmental Education Center, 22221 McClellan Road, Cupertino, California 
95014 was cancelled due to a lack of business.  
  
  
 Dated this 28th day of March, 2019 
 
        
        /s/Misty Mersich 

Misty Mersich 
       Sustainability Manager 
 
 


